
 
 We believe that safeguarding children is everyone’s responsibility. 

At Lambley we are committed to keeping our children safe from harm. Lee Christopher, Rebecca Shardlow and Jennifer Swinburne have 
responsibility for safeguarding & child protection. If we have any concerns reported to us we will always take action to protect a child and inform the 

relevant agencies. 

 

 

Life at Lambley 
Be ready, respectful and resilient 

 

Friday 18th November 2022       Newsletter 4 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Run-up to Christmas 
We have had a really busy start to the new half term as 
we make the most of every opportunity on the run-up 
to Christmas! 
 
Willow Class have had a visit from the local fire crew to 
learn about fire safety. They enjoyed their time with 
the fire fighters and really enjoyed looking at the fire 
engine and using some of the equipment! 
 
Pine Class represented the school at Hockey and 
showed all the core values we expect during this event. 
Well done Pine Class.  
 
Thanks to the Friends of Lambley we have had two 
excellent Movie Nights. From the smiles on the 
children’s faces and the amount of popcorn eaten, I 
know they had a great time. Thanks again to the 
Friends for organising this. 
 
Our new after-school clubs have started with R/KS1 
Dance and Y3/4 Dodgeball well underway. Both clubs 
are very well attended and I’ve had lots of positive 
feedback already. Now school is looking forward to 
next week when our first before school club starts with 
Mr. Louis Henry running his fitness club! Please 
message Louis for more information.  
 
This week, the children wore even more blue than 
usual as we raised awareness of Diabetes Awareness 
Day and the children had a visit from Lilly Allen who 
taught them about diabetes, the warning signs, the 4 
T’s and the differences between Type 1 and Type 2 
diabetes. 
 
Finally, Birch Class got to experience a Victorian Day on 
Tuesday when they went to Perlethorpe! All the 
children really enjoyed the day (even though their 
teacher was a very strict Victorian teacher!) Mrs. 
Shardlow said the trip was amazing and all the children 
were fantastic; representing the school perfectly whilst 
out in the community. Well done Birch Class! 

 

Lee Christopher 

Contacts 
 

Office Manager: Mrs. Yvette Newton 
Office Administrator: Mrs Catherine Aizlewood 
Head Teacher:  Mr Lee Christopher  
Tel: 0115 9313515 
Email : office@lambley.notts.sch.uk 

 

Parking 
I have sent a separate letter regarding parking this week. Please 
look out for this letter and please support its message. 
 
If you have not received the Parking Letter, please let the office 
know so we can resend or print you a paper copy. 
 
Your support and assistance with parking around school is truly 
appreciated. 
 

IT’S CHRISTMAS!!!!!! 
With Christmas getting ever closer, I wanted to remind you of 
some key dates during this festive time. 
 
Wed 7th Dec – Children’s Christmas Lunch 
Wed 7th Dec – Christmas Cake Competition – more info to follow 
Wed 7th Dec – Christmas Fayre (starting directly after school) 
 
Fri 9th Dec – Singing in the Church 
*Due to the space available in church, we will not be able to invite parents 
to this event but will upload photos to Tapestry and Dojo to share this 
with you all. 

 
Tues 13th Dec – R/KS1 Nativity (10am) – more info to follow 
 
Wed 14th Dec – Whole school Panto Trip – Cinderella 
Please ensure all children are in school by 8:40am. 
 
Thurs 15th Dec – R/KS1 Nativity (1:30pm) – more info to follow 

 
Thurs 22nd Dec – School Christmas holidays start. 


